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From: Robin Ganahl

To: Public Testimony
Subject: 230092 - Oppose
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 10:13:53 PM

Dear Mayor Lucas and Councilmembers Loar, Shields, Robinson, O'Neill and Bunch,

I oppose the removal of bike lanes from Truman Road. We need to make the roads safer for
bicyclists. If there is something wrong or unsafe with the design of this particular bike lane,
please do what's needed to improve the design, don't take it out entirely at taxpayer expense.

Sincerely,
Robin Ganahl
6th District Resident
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